LOOKING FOR A FUN GARDEN CLUB?

The Post Garden Club ends its Summer Hiatus on 9/20!
The Monthly Club reopens from 10-12 at the Jessup Meeting Hall:
2920 Jessup Road at the corner of Wigley Rd and 175 in
Jessup. We offer a tempting range of Appetizers and a
lecture on "Planting Natives for Wildlife"! All are Invited!
Add it to Your Calendars and join Us!

Poc: Cindy Lenhard ...cndyluwho@gmail.com

LOOKING FOR A FUN GARDEN CLUB?

The Post Garden Club ends its Summer Hiatus on September 20th! It reopens from 10-12 at the Jessup Meeting Hall at the corner of Wigley Rd and 175 in Jessup. It offers a tempting range of Appetizers, and a Speaker! Add it to Your Calendars Today and Join Us! POC: Cindy Lenhard ...cndyluwho@gmail.com

LOOKING FOR A FUN GARDEN CLUB?

The Post Garden Club ends its Summer Hiatus on September 20th! It reopens from 10-12 at the Jessup Meeting Hall at the corner of Wigley Rd and 175 in Jessup. It offers a tempting Range of Appetizers, and a Speaker! Add it to Your Calendars and Join Us! Poc: Cindy Lenhard ...cndyluwho@gmai.com

LOOKING FOR A FUN GARDEN CLUB?

The Post Garden Club ends its Summer Hiatus on September 20th! It reopens from 10-12 at the Jessup Meeting Hall at the corner of Wigley Rd and 175 in Jessup. It offers a Tempting Range of Appetizers, and a Speaker! All are invited! Add it to Your Calendars Today! POC: Cindy Lenhardcndyluwho@gmail.com